
Winter School / Summer School / Short Course conducted in the recent past 
   

S. 
No 

Name of the course Coordinator Duration No. of 
participants

 1. ICAR sponsored Winter 
School on "Application of 
molecular tools for crop 
improvement" . 
  

Dr. N. Vijayan Nair, 
Director; 
 
Course Director: Dr. A. 
Selvi

Dec. 2-22, 2009 23

 2. ICAR sponsored Short 
Course on "Application of 
molecular tools in 
identifying disease 
resistant genes 
/mechanism in crop 
plants" 

Course Director: 
Dr. R. Viswanathan &  
 
Couse-Coordinator: 
Dr. A. Ramesh Sunder 

Dec 10-19, 2008 25

 3. ICAR sponsored Winter 
School on "Application of 
molecular tools in crop 
improvement" 

Dr. N. Vijayan Nair, 
Director; 
 
Course Director: Dr. A. 
Selvi 

Sep 11- Oct 1, 
2007 

25

 4. ICAR sponsored Winter 
School on "Current 
Strategies in Sugarcane 
Breeding and Genetics" 

Dr. N. Vijayan Nair, 
Director 

Nov 21- Dec 11, 
2006 

18

 5. ICAR sponsored short 
course on "Applications 
of recent methodologies 
on statistics and 
computers in agricultural 
research" 

Dr. S. Shanmuga-
sundaram, PS (Stat) 

Sep.15-24, 2004 19

 


